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AAFA Genealogist
Announced

AAFA is very pleased to announce that
Bill Mitchiner, member #10, has agreed
to accept the position of AAFA
Genealogist. He is a professional
registered genealogist, and we know
he’ll do a great job guiding us in our
research efforts! We are all looking
forward to working with the newest
AAFA Officer.

The position of AAFA Genealogist-
Historian has been ably filled by Nancy
Dietrich since the beginning of our
Association. However, Nancy also
assumed the duties of Librarian, a
position she enjoys very much and will
continue in. The position of Historian is
on hold until a more definite need for it
is determined.
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